
Wow! How have we already gotten through the month of
August? We have been very busy building relationships,

learning about the rules, singing songs, studying the color red,
and circles. We are now establishing a good routine and

making the most of our time learning and playing together. We
have enjoyed Art class, Library, and some Gross Motor time in

the Multi-Purpose room. 

618-665-4664

mblair@sese.org

Contact Me

What Have We Been Up To?

Important
Dates

August 29  - Early Dismissalth

September 1  - No School st

August 2025



Staff in our Room

Mrs. Blair- Teacher
Ms. Genay- Paraprofessional
Ms. Julie- Paraprofessional

Ms. Bailey- Paraprofessional

Visiting Staff throughout the Week
Ms. Madison- Speech
Mrs. Woods- Vision 

Mrs. Michelle- PT
Mrs. Jen- OT

Mrs. Morgan- Social Work
Mrs. Willenborg- Psychologist

Ms. Taylor - Intern Psychologist
Robyn Payne- Supervisor

Staff We Visit as a Whole Class
Mrs. Ruesken - Library

Mrs. Teague - Music
Mrs. Zink - Art


